
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Thursday 6th July 2023 
 
 
Summer Tea Party  
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
To celebrate the end of another successful year at One In A Million Free School, we 
would like to invite you to attend our Summer Tea Party. 
 
The school will be holding this event from Monday 10th July 2023, 10:30 – 
12:00 with our Hub students.  
 
We would appreciate as many parent/carers as possible joining the student’s in 
celebrating their hard work and achievement throughout 2022–23.   
 
Please confirm attendance before Friday 7th July 2023 by calling on 01274 
723439. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Mrs J Hobbs 
Principal 
One In A Million Free School  
 
 
 


